August 29, 2023

Dear Parents,

This letter is to inform you directly about the nature of the Psych IA Experiment Day. All Psychology students must participate as subjects in multiple experiments (Juniors in Psych I) or as experimenters & subjects (Seniors in Psych II). This may be done online at various times during the week or on IA Day which will run from 2:30pm-4:30pm on Tuesday September 26th, 2023. These IA experiments are an IB Psychology requirement. IB ethical guidelines require parents to give consent for their minor children in order to participate in a Psychology IA. If you agree to let your child(ren) participate in Psych IA Experiments, please write their name(s) below and sign and date on the line. If you have any questions or would like to review the procedural or ethical guidelines, I would be happy to email them to you. Please rest assured that IB Psychology standards are even more stringent than standard ethical requirements and your student will not be in any physical or emotional distress. Thank you for your cooperation and support for this required, albeit inconvenient, IB activity.
Sincerely, 



Please Print Name(s) of Minor Child(ren) who will participate in the Psychology IA experiments below: 
Student Name(s): ______________________________________________________________________


Parent Signature: _________________________________________________________ Date: ________ 




